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ACADEMIC PLANNING COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 

November 2, 1983 

PRESENT: 
; ' . it, .. 

Bakos, Brown, Caras, Crum, Horvath.., Hovey, Hugenberg, 
Khawaja, Richley, Tanner. i.·' 

" .", . 

Minutes of the meeting of October 12 and October 26, 1983 were 
approved as corrected. 

Dean Brown presented a written statement and explanation for 
changes in the Mission Statement in the Master Plan. A paragraph 
was offered which stressed "quality", which was defined in terms 
of faculty, students and administration. 

A discussion followed as t o the meaning of quality and measures 
of it. It was agreed that quality must be defined for each 
individual program. 

Hugenberg suggested that the Committee should try to produce 
a revised Mission Statement during the fall quarter. Khawaja 
felt this would be difficult when the Committee meets one hour 
per week. 

It was agreed that each committee member would develop written 
comments and suggested changes in the Mission Statement for 
next meeting. 

Respec t fully submitted, 
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Ralph G. CrlIDl 




